April 3, 2015
Kyiv

Your Excellency!

I am pleased to invite you to ‘International Support for Ukraine’ Conference
that will take place in Kyiv on April 28" 2015. This conference will bring
together those who have been, and are supporting Ukraine at this historically
critical juncture.

This is a first-of-a-kind ‘status report’ at which Ukraine’s most senior
government leaders will outline their short- and mid-term reform strategy, plans
for reconstruction and recovery of the conflict-affected areas in the Donetsk and
Luhansk regions and the nation’s commitment to continuing fundamental reforms
to address the unique economic and security challenges.

Ukraine has been in dire need of reform for years, but it is only now that
they are on track, and are having a broad impact on key economic sectors. As a
result, we have organized this conference to present and discuss these reforms with
our foreign partners, offering you a unique opportunity to gain insight into the state
of the economy and deregulation; energy and energy efficiency; agrarian policy;
judicial, home affairs, and anticorruption reforms; as well as the economic
consequences of Russia’s aggression in Ukraine.

The international community will have occasion to outline their
contributions, commitments, and concerns regarding Ukraine’s current economic,
political and security situation, and its future trajectory. '

I express my sincere hope that you will accept this invitation and look
forward to welcoming you in Kyiv on April 28",

Sincerely,

Arseniy YATSENYUK

His Excellency
Mr. Christian Friis Buch
Executive Secretary of UNECE, Deputy UN Secretary-General

Geneva



